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St Bronagh’s Primary School Rostrevor


53, Church Street

 
Rostrevor


BT34 3BB

                                                          Tel: (028) 4173 8450



                          E-mail:jgallagher844@c2kni.net
Learn, Achieve, Pray, Believe  
21 February 2022
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

Once more, having given careful consideration to current COVID-19 guidance and consulted with the company who collect the materials for recycling, we have decided to participate in the “Cash 4 Clobber” scheme organised by Eco-Schools to raise funds for our school. Items to be donated are unwanted clothes (for all age ranges) shoes (in pairs) bed linen, curtains, towels, tea towels, handbags, belts, hats and scarves.
All clothing and textiles collected are recycled locally in Ireland. Our next collection will take place on Monday 28th February. Please leave your donations at the door beside the boiler house (close to assembly hall door) before the 10.00 a.m. collection by the lorry. If dropping off bags, please be mindful of Public Health Authority COVID-19 guidance and do not touch other bags already in position.
This initiative is an excellent way of raising funds for our school and recycling unwanted items, so all donations would be very much appreciated.
John Gallagher
_____________________  

John Gallagher, 
Principal.
